Bullding progress though innovation svery day

INERrS

and Gemcientists of AL

Movember 6, 2008

Mr. Harinder Singh Saini
13539 78A Ave
Surrey, BC V3W 2Y2

Dear Mr. Saini,

Thank vou for coming to the office on September 29, 2008 to discuss your work experience with
the interview panel. | am pleased to inform you that the committee has exempied you from wriling
confirmatory examinations and that you are now eligible for Provisional Membership.

The committee determined that you do not have satisfactory engineering experience in a Canadain
environment, and has therefore recommended that you gain one year of satisfactory engineering
experience under the direct supervision of a professional engineer in a Canadian environment. Direct
supervision means that the responsibility for the control and conduct of your engineering work will
be assumed by your supervising professional engineer, Please see the definition of Canadian
Environment and the requirements for this experience on our website at

hitp/ fwww.apee be.ca/rep/docs/canadianenvironmentexpeng. pdf.

When vou have completed the experience assignment, you are invited to submit your logbook and
a letter providing complete details of your additional experience, listing the names and addresses
of at least two professional engineers who have detailed knowledge of your work, and requesting
that your application be reactivated. Please arrange to have the professional engineers complete
the reference form found at hitp://'www.apeg be ca'reg/docs/referenceform pdf and have them send
it directly to APEGBC by fax or mail.

I would like to clarify that your application for registration has not been refused. We will continue
to review your application after you have successfully completed the requirements explained
above.

Should you wish to appeal this decision, please submit a formal letter of appeal, together with a
reassessment fee of $157.50 to the Association within 30 days of receipt of this letter. A copy of
the Association’s Policy on Reassessment Requests (Appeals) is attached for your information.

Please contact Caroline Westra at (604) 412-4875 or by email at cwestraf@apeg be ca if you have
any questions,

Sincerely vours,

Gillian Pichler, P.Eng.
Director, Registration & Licensing
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